
Every Student, Every Day, a Success 

 

November 8, 2023 

 
To: BRSD Families 
From: Rhae-Ann Holoien, Superintendent of Schools 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Subject: Student Achievements 
 
I hope this letter finds you enjoying a warmer transition to the winter months. Although the first months of the 
school year are already behind us, I am excited about countless student achievements which bring us forward 
together.  

Successes of our students are a reflection of their hard work and dedication, and of the community and 
environment they grow up in. Your support has helped students reach their full potential, and we are recognizing 
outstanding accomplishments during awards ceremonies throughout the fall. 

BRSD Board Trustees have been attending these ceremonies and are extremely proud of the achievements of our 
students. It is an honour to share in celebration with the schools and students. BRSD sends a note of 
congratulations to all students for outstanding achievements, and extends wishes for a bright and successful 
future! 

Our students have been providing their voices to our messages to celebrate achievements, pay tribute to various 
special occasions and express messages of appreciation and gratitude. Here is the radio ad that BRSD broadcasted 
on local stations, 840 CFCW and 98.1 New Country from Oct. 18 to 25. Thank you to Emily of Central High 
Sedgewick Public School for providing the voiceover for this important community message. As well, Oakley from 
Sparling School has shared a heartfelt Remembrance Day message, which is posted on our website home page and 
will be aired on the radio on Nov. 10. 

Our vision, Every Student, Every Day, a Success, lives in the enthusiasm of our students—your children. I am proud 
to acknowledge and share the accomplishments of our students. 

Stay warm. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Rhae-Ann Holoien 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aDv4sb2xnh__Ac8TgUTirrn8yWvgkmHN/view?usp=sharing
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/

